

10th December 2020

Christmas Plans

Dear Parents/Carers,

I made a video last week, telling you about our Christmas celebrations this year but I am conscious that not everybody will have seen it. Here is a little overview of what will be happening in this very unusual year.

- Each KS1 / EYFS class will produce a video of Christmas songs to send home.
- Each KS2 class will perform a winter poem to send home by video.
- Party games will take place in one of the children's PE lessons before Christmas. Children should not dress up for this.
- Every class will have the chance to have a Christmas dinner in the hall with homemade crackers and Christmas music. If you haven't yet signed up for this, please do so as soon as possible, as final food orders are needed today.

Special Day

There will be a very special day of Christmas fun on Tuesday 15th December. We are very grateful to the PTA, who have helped to organise the event.

The children will spend the morning doing Christmas activities. They can come dressed up in Christmas or party clothes. This could include wearing red or green, tinsel, Christmas jumpers or hats. Whatever they want to do.

Throughout the morning, every class will get to visit Santa's grotto. We really hope that we may have a 'visitor' or two but we don't want to say too much in advance. Look out on Twitter, because we will most definitely send a video of all the excitement.

It will be a magical morning for all of our children and definitely something to look forward to.

The afternoon will continue, with a Christmas movie for every class and a bag of Christmas teats to enjoy while they watch! The PTA have kindly paid for the children's Christmas treats.

We have really used Twitter recently to give you a glimpse inside our building and there will certainly be lots of tweets on Tuesday so watch this space! Our Twitter newsfeed is also on the school website, if that is easier for you to look at.



Although we can't have Christmas in the same way as usual at Park Grove, we have done all we can to make sure the children still experience the excitement and fun that this time of year can bring.

Best wishes,

Jo Sawyer Head teacher j.sawyer@ebor.academy